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Parents Evening

The second Parents Evening of the year has been organised for Wednesday April 1st. 
Mrs Want will be writing to you shortly to allocate times. This 
is an opportunity for teachers to share information with you 
relating to your child’s progress and for you to raise any concerns you might have. If this date is inconvenient please speak to your child’s class teacher as it is important to us to speak with all parents.
Mothering Sunday

You are invited to join us at St Mary’s Church on Sunday 22nd   March for the Mothers Day Service at 11 a.m. The children will be taking part and doing something special for their mums! All mums attending are 
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presented with a small posy of flowers.

Parents Bookshelf

We have a 'Parents Book Shelf' which is situated in the front reception area. Parents are more than welcome to borrow a book (all we ask is that you record when you take one and return it on reading it for others to enjoy).
If you do have books you think others might like to read and want to donate to build up our 
'library' please do.
Happy Reading!
Easter Hunt
Yes I’m aware it is a little too early to be mentioning Easter yet but we are hoping to organise our annual Egg Hunt on the last day of term- 2nd  April (it is VERY popular with the children!) Any mini eggs (in foil) that you wish to donate are also gratefully received- without them the hunt would never be quite as good! Thank you in advance.


A gentle reminder...
 If you do change your details- 
address, but phone details in particular- please inform us as 
soon as possible. If we do need to contact you, 
particularly in an emergency, it is vital we have the correct 
details. We always ask you to help us update our records in 
September but I am aware that some people’s phone numbers have changed since then as a result of Christmas gifts or upgrades.

HEADLICE! 
From time to time it is inevitable that the school will experience ‘little visitors’ and I do understand how frustrating 
it can be as a parent. I would ask that all parents have a weekly check (combs, 
conditioner and a bit of time are the only requirements- 
no expensive chemicals are needed) to help keep such ‘visits’ to a minimum...we are sending home a comb tonight to help with this so get checking and help us to keep lice at bay! Also by tying up long hair the hair to hair contact that is need is reduced. Thanks!
PLEASE HELP!

We have a child in school with a nut allergy (in particular cashew, pistachio and walnuts) Staff have been trained to administer emergency first aid should it become a necessity, but we would much rather prevent such emergencies. 

It is with this in mind that I am asking all parents to help us by ensuring all lunchboxes are nut free.Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Dates:
13th Feb

End of Term 3
24th Feb

Term 4 begins

2nd April 
End of Term 4
20th April
Term 5 begins

8th May
Bank Holiday (please note this is a Friday and Mon 4th is not a bank holiday)

22nd May
End of Term 

1st June

Term 6 begins
21st July 
End of School Year
